
 

 
 

Place: Romers Party Room 
Date:  01/03/23 
 
Members present: John Yoder, Frank Urwin, Lisa Niekamp-Urwin, Kelley Baker, Matt Lammers, 
Sharon Rindler, Amy Wendel and Stan Sutter. 
 
President John Yoder called the meeting to order. 
 
The two newest Chamber members are Wright State Lake Campus and Tom’s Construction. 
 
Minutes from the December meeting were approved by Sharon and seconded by Lisa. 
 
We have been approached by businesses wishing to join our Chamber to be able to participate 
in the SOCA benefits. These businesses are not local, nor do they conduct business in St Henry. 
The discussion was tabled for further review. 
 
Kelley is going to work on getting a new flyer to be provided to Chamber members listing the 
meeting times, gift certificate program, combined charity numbers and SOCA updates. Look for 
that to be coming soon. 
 
Sharon will work on updating the village maps. She’ll reach out to Messenger Press for 
assistance. 
 
We’d love to have some guest speakers at our meetings, discussion about best way to achieve 
that. All are welcome to come and tell us about your business. 
 
John won the Pot of Gold – congrats to our fearless leader! 
 
Kelley motioned to adjourn, and Matt seconded it. 
 
 
Next meeting Tuesday February 7th at 7:30 AM. It will be at Romer’s Party Room 
 
 
Eydie Kremer 
Chamber Secretary 


